
 

PUBLIC HEARINGPUBLIC HEARINGPUBLIC HEARINGPUBLIC HEARING    
    
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVENNOTICE IS HEREBY GIVENNOTICE IS HEREBY GIVENNOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Benito County Board of Supervisors will hold a public 
hearing to consider, and potentially adopt, a resolution initiating proceedings for the annexation 
of the Meadow at Gardenia Lane  Subdivision into County Service Area No. 24 (“Santa Ana 
Acres”) for LAFCO approval.  Applicant: San Benito County (Resolution of Application will be 
adopted by the San Benito County Board of Supervisors). Location: North of Santa Ana Road, 
on Rosebud Avenue and Gardenia Lane.  
 
The proposed 7.61 acre annexation area is comprised of the six residential parcels, APN: 019-
410-001, 019-410-002, 019-410-003, 019-410-004, 019-410-005, and 019-410-006. 
 
The services provided by CSA No. 24 include street lighting, street sweeping, street 
maintenance, and drainage maintenance. The services will be funded by CSA No. 24 revenues 
and will be augmented by inclusion of the six parcels if the proposed annexation is approved by 
LAFCO.  
 
Said public hearing will be heard on Tuesday, April 16, 2019 at 9:00 AM (or as soon thereafter 
as the matter may be heard) in the Board Chambers, 481 Fourth Street, San Benito County, 
Administration Building, Hollister, CA 95023. 
 
 
Megan Stevens, Acting County Service Area Coordinator 
County of San Benito  
 
Dated:               April 5, 2019 
Publish:           Hollister Free Lance 
 


